
 
 

Smart Wonders School 
 

Friday, 17th November 2023                                                                                SWS/ ACD/2023-24/72 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

We hope you all had a safe and happy Diwali. As shared with you earlier, 18th November 2023 will be a regular working 

day for classes 6 to 8.  

The time table of Thursday will be followed on 18.11.23. Students are advised to pack their bags as per the time table. 

The school timings will be from 8.00 a.m. to 1.30 p.m. Buses will ply accordingly. The dispersal of pick-up students 

will be from the front lawn at 1.40 p.m. 

 

Warm Regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


